
Friday 10th January 2014 
 
Welcome back year 5! We have started the year by celebrating Mrs Peacock becoming a Dame 
and we are looking forward to lots more exciting activities and events this term. We have also 
welcomed our 2 new class pets which are giant African land snails and we are thinking about 
names for them. 
 
Below is your homework for this week. Remember that it will need to be handed in by next 
Wednesday (15th January). If you finish it before then, you can bring it in earlier. 

 

 
 
We have been revisiting place value and number skills in maths this week. We are focussing on 
our rounding skills. Your homework is to practise rounding numbers. Try to challenge yourself 
with your homework rather than just choosing the easiest option. 
 

 
 
You have been looking at word class with Mr Davy and your homework is to practise sorting 
words into the different categories (noun, adjective, verb and adverb) and write some sentences 
using these words. 

 
 

 
 
We have started our new topic of Countries this week. Please think about which country you 
would like to focus on for the rest of the term over the weekend. You need to have chosen a 
country by next Tuesday. 
 

 
Please remember to read your reading books over the weekend and get your parents to sign 
your reading records so that you can earn your golden stars. 
 

 
 

    There will be no forest school next week. We will all be cooking. You do not need to bring in a 
container or forest school clothing. 

 
 
If you find the homework tricky, please come and tell one of us so that we can help you. 
 
The Year 5 Team 


